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14th June 24 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Early Years Visit to Godstone Farm 
 
On Friday 5th July Acorns and Conkers will be going on a trip to Godstone Farm as part of our topic on 
animals. 
 
Children need to be at school at 8.40 am in order for us to board the coach and leave school promptly at 
9:00 am. We plan to be back to school at 3:10 pm, depending on traffic on our return. The school office 
will contact you if we are delayed. 
 
Children are required to wear school uniform with comfortable shoes fit for the farm. In the event of hot 
weather please make sure your child has sun cream applied before they arrive at school and a named, 
sensible sun hat. 
 
We will be offering a packed lunch that our school meal lunch providers will make up on the day. Please 
see the attached form that will need to be retuned to the office by Thursday 27th June if you wish your 
child to have a school packed lunch. 
 If you choose to provide a packed lunch from home then please put it in a named bag. No nuts or nut 
products, sweets or fizzy drinks please. 
 
All children must bring a named water bottle, as they would on a normal school day. 
 
Please sign your child up on Arbor under Trips before 3rd July which also acts as your consent for your child 
to attend the trip.  
 
To reduce the cost of the visit a generous donation has been made by the PTA from funds raised in events. 
In order to cover the remaining cost of the trip, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £22.00 per 
pupil (which covers the coach and admission to the farm). Payments can be made via Arbor/Trips.  
 
Please note that whilst this is a voluntary contribution, if we do not receive sufficient contributions then 
the trip may have to be cancelled.  We are unable to provide refunds if your child is ill and therefore cannot 
come on the day.  
 
Kind regards 
 
The Early Years Team 
   

     


